bp

Remediation Management Services Company

4 Centerpointe Drive,
Suite 200

Room LPR 4-222

Office: (657) 529-4503
Mobile: (925) 890-5733
charles.carmel@bp.com

July 20, 2016

Mr. Robert Warren

NWRO Section Manager

Toxic Cleanup Program e 21 2086
Ecology Northwest Regional Office =
3190 -160th Ave. S.E. DEPT OF ECO!

Bellevue, WA 98008-5452

Re: Notice of Termination of Atlantic Richfield Company Technical Assistance VCP
Agreement dated February 25, 2013 (VCPA) between State of Washington,
Department of Ecology (Ecology) and Atlantic Richfield Company (ARC), as amended on

January 24, 2014.
Dear Mr. Warren:

On behalf of ARC, Remediation Management Services Company (RMSC) is providing this Notice of
Termination as required under section 10(b) of the VCPA.. Under Section 10(b), ARC or Ecology may
terminate the VCPA at any time for any reason by providing thirty (30) days written notice to the other
party. Accordingly, the VCPA termination date is August 20, 2016. RMSC understands that after the
termination date the individual sites will be re-assigned to various Ecology caseworkers, as with

standard Voluntary Cleanup Program sites.

Pursuant to Section 10(d), RMSC requests that Ecology not prepare a final site status report for each
site. For any Ecology Opinions that have requested (but have not been issued), RMSC asks that

these Opinions be completed and issued before the termination date.

Pursuant to Section 5(d), upon termination of the VCPA, Ecology shall reconcile billing and provide
RMSC with a final invoice, which will be paid in accordance with the VCPA.

RMSC appreciates the work that Ecology has done pursuant to the VCPA, and hopes to maintain a
productive dialog with Ecology about the work that can be accomplished in the future.

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions

Sincerely,

Chuck Carmel

Operations Project Manager

Remediation Management Services Company
An affiliate of Atlantic Richfield Company



